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We find ourselves at a very special time and place, when the Holy month of 
Ramadan and celebrations of Passover and Easter coincide. This should be a time 
for peace.  Instead, both Palestinians and Israelis have recently, and tragically, lost 
their lives or loved ones. 
  
Continued failure to adhere to international law will only lead to a deterioration 
of an already fragile security situation.  We must all work together towards de-
escalation. Voices that promote peace are needed, alongside swift and thorough 
investigations and accountability for all actions.  
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